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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO REQUESTING, ON ITS OWN BEHALF AND THAT OF ARGENTINA, THE INCLUSION OF AN ITEM ENTITLED “READING OF A STATEMENT ON INTERNATIONAL DAY FOR THE ELIMINATION 
OF VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN” ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF 
THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL 
SCHEDULED FOR DECEMBER 7, 2022
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The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS and has the honor to request on behalf of the delegations of Mexico and Argentina the inclusion of an item entitled “Reading of a statement on International Day for the Elimination of Violence against Women” on the order of business of the regular meeting scheduled for December 7, 2022. 

This Permanent Mission will circulate the text of said statement in the near future for the information and consideration of all delegations wishing to associate themselves with it. 

The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C. November 30, 2022
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